香港前高級公務員協會

有限公司

HONG KONG FORMER SENIOR CIVIL SERVANTS ASSOCIATION LTD.

OBITUARY NOTICE

It was with a great deal of sadness that we learned of the passing away of **Sir David Akers-Jones** (鍾逸傑), **GBM**, **KBE**, **CMG**, **JP** on 30th September 2019. Sir David was one of our Hon.

Advisers.

Sir David joined the Hong Kong Government as an Administrative Officer in 1957 and was the Chief Secretary from 1985 to 1987. His long and distinguished career covered various senior positions including Secretary for the New Territories and Secretary for District Administration. He also acted briefly as Governor of Hong Kong. Sir David will be remembered for his invaluable contribution to the development of Hong Kong throughout his career. Sir David Akers-Jones's death is a great loss to his loved ones and friends and also our Association. As our Honorary Adviser, he had given us invaluable advice and encouragement. He will be sadly missed.

Memorial service will start from 11:00am on Friday, 25th October 2019 at St John's Cathedral, 4-8 Garden Road, Central, Hong Kong.

The Association will send a wreath. Members who wish to pay their last respects to the late Sir David Akers-Jones, are welcome to attend the service.

In lieu of flowers, please make donations to "The Hong Kong Girl Guides Association", 8 Gascoigne Road, Kowloon, Hong Kong; or "WWF-Hong Kong", by making a deposit to HSBC account 004-111-385316-002. You may wish to specify that the donation is made in memory of the Late Sir David Akers-Jones.

Lawrence Li Shu-fai

President

22nd October 2019